
 

 
 

 
TO: Department Adjutants 

   
FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: December 29, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Candidates for National Office 

 

As you know, the nomination and election of national officers will take place during the 2024 

national convention in Phoenix, Arizona. It has long been our practice to provide our members 

with information about the candidates in the issue of DAV Magazine, published prior to national 

convention. Any interested candidate should submit the enclosed National Candidate 

Questionnaire along with a photograph to my attention at national headquarters no later than 

February 16, 2024. 

 

While it is encouraged that anyone running for office announce their candidacy to our 

membership in the magazine, it is not a requirement.  Members may declare their candidacy at 

any time, up to and including the time of election at our national convention in Phoenix, 

August 3–6, 2024. 

 

The information published in the DAV Magazine is intended to inform our membership about the 

announced candidates for national office, and does not constitute an official endorsement or 

approval by the national organization of any candidate or exclude others who may stand for 

election. 

 

 

 

 

Barry A. Jesinoski 

National Adjutant 

 

 

BAJ:das 

 

Enclosure 

 
 


